31-8.90



Mr & Mrs D Gustin 102 South Terrace BANKSTOWN NSW 2200 STATE LIBRARY
OF NEW SOUTH WALES

MITCHELL LIBRARY
MACQUARIE STREET
SYDNEY, NSW 2000
TELEPHONE (02) 230 1414
TELEX 12 1150
FAX 232 4816
ML 12/90 JA

23rd August, 1990

Dear Dino and Lena,

I write to acknowledge officially receipt of the 89 copies of Dino's book which you brought to the Library on 15 August. Thank you for generously donating copies to be distributed by the Library's Public Libraries Branch to the Library Services of New South Wales. Your co-operation in this promotion to publicize The Italians in NSW Project is very much appreciated. I enclose for your interest a copy of a directory of public Libraries in New South Wales.

I also take this opportunity to acknowledge officially receipt of the two consignments of your papers in February and May. It was my intention to delay writing to you on this matter because of the expectation of further consignments in the subsequent months. Please do not hesitate to contact me when you have sorted further material for deposit in the Library.

As you are aware we are very pleased to have the papers for the Mitchell Library, State Library of New South Wales, and, on behalf of the Library Council of New South Wales and the Italian Historical Society of N.S.W., I thank you for this donation to the Project.

I will write to you at a later time about your requirements concerning access to and copying of the papers. For a forthcoming display of material that the Library has received through the Project I will seek your permission to exhibit particular items.

Again my warm thanks for your generous donations, condoglianze on my mother's death and the hospitality extended to me at our luncheon on 15 August. I look forward to reciprocating your hospitality fac. lunch at the Library.

Con distinti saluti

un Oudershette

Enc.

Jim Andrighetti
Manuscripts Section